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Subject: OTC Stocks and short selling 4-500

I believe that those of us who trade in OTC and Pink Sheet stocks should be entitled
to the same transparency regarding short interest as that which is enjoyed by 
traders of Listed and NASDAQ stocks.
Please amend your rules to level the playing field for all Americans regardless of 
the size of their wallets.

Scott Rotker
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